
 
 

 
 
 
February 2025 
 
Dear families 
 
Ramadan 2025 
  
As you will be aware, the holy month of Ramadan will begin in the next week. Please could you complete and return 
the online form so that we are able to cater appropriately for our students during Family Dining. 
 
We understand that for various reasons, on some occasions the fast may be broken or students may be unable to 
fast and if this is the case then please could you let us know in the morning so that we can arrange a lunchtime meal 
for your child.  You can do this by ringing the academy in the morning and leaving a message with our Reception 
staff.  
  
Please complete the online form https://forms.office.com/e/4bGY7fRE3F by 03rd March 2025 so that we can put 
arrangements in place to cater for the correct number of students during Family Dining. This will also allow our 
finance department to accurately deduct your ParentPay account depending on the meals your child is/is not eating.  
 
If you do not complete the online form, we will assume that your child is not fasting and a meal will be 
prepared. Many thanks for your help and support with this. 
 
May I also take this opportunity to wish you and your families a blessed and happy month.  
 
Ramadan Mubarak! 
 

 
 
Kat Lang 
Principal 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/4bGY7fRE3F

